
 

The last two months of  4-H have been busy with State Fair, beginning of  the new year and all 

sorts of  programing! It was good to see everyone at the Fall Family Fun Night and at our Com-

munity Conversations event.  

As we settle into the last two months of  the year, make note of  dates for our Ambassadors to 

meet, 4-H Council meeting date and future dates that we have set and are ready to start planning. 

The State also has KYLF coming up, which is a great opportunity for older 4-Hers to attend and 

learn more about 4-H.  

Rock Springs will also be different this than previous years, but now allows youth ages 8-18 to at-

tend and experience camp. You can find more information about that here ttps://bit.ly/3nyFgAd. 

It sounds like a great learning experience for all ages and I am excited to see how it works.  

Like last year, we will be closing between Christmas and New Years. The University will be shut-

ting down which means we will not have any support staff  on Campus, therefore we will be 

closed as well. I will be triaging emails during that time, but it would be best to re-enroll in 4-H 

Online before Christmas.  

Lots of  programing is to come and new opportunities too!  I am excited to get started and I hope 

your are too!  



 

п-I !ŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ .ǊǳƴŎƘ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ моΣ нлнм ϪмлΥлл ŀƳ 
Salem Methodist Church,  115 Old Main St, Newton.  

It's time to celebrate our 4 -H year and reflect on how much progress our  

4-H  program and members had this year.  

 

Due to Anneõs scheduling conflict, we will be having a BRUNCH!  

 

We are asking if you are coming, to RSVP by November 9th.  

 

To RSVP go to: https://bit.ly/3pz6GIL    

Lead Now a  Community Conversations 

Event was held October 23rd. We only had 2 

4-Hers participate, but were able to partner 

with our local STAND group to put on this 

event.  

We had great conversations about alcohol, 

learned how to listen to different sides of  an 

issue, learn about different view points and 

much more! It was a great learning experience 

for all!  

https://bit.ly/3pz6GIL


 

Record books are turned in and done, but did you know that it is the perfect time of  year to set 

your goals for your projects? It is never too early to start working on your Record Book. Here are 

some tips to help you so you are not scrambling at the end:  

 

1. Review the òMore than a Fairó Document 

2. Print off  the Record Book to keep track of  meetings, events, and awards you will get through-

out the year 

3. Print off  the Membership Pin application to do figure out what you need to do this year to 

achieve this pin and make plans to do those events (membership pins, add on the requirements 

year to year, so by looking at what is required you wonõt miss any event needed to achieve this 

pin!) 

4. Any questions between here and now, give the office a call and we will help you work through 

The Harvey County Extension Office will be closed the following days: 

November 11th: Veterans Day 

November 25th & 26th: Thanksgiving 

December 23rd (Close at Noon) - December 31st.  
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FIRM DEADLINES: 

RETURNING 4-H MEMBER: JANUARY 1ST, 2021 

PROJECT ENROLLMENT (CHANGES/ADDITIONS): MAY 15TH, 2021  
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Happy 4 -H New Year!  
The 4 -H Year begins every October. It is time to re -

enroll and is also time to select 4 -H project to par-

ticipate in.  

As a reminder, in order to exhibit an item at the 

County Fair, 4 -Hõers are required to be enrolled 

in the corresponding project in 4 -H Online by 

May 15th.  

Why not try something new? Choose from over 30 

4-H Projects to enroll in.  

Local support for projects may vary. Learn more 

about  local projects at http://www.harvey.k -

state.edu/4 -h/events/county -wide -projects.html  
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Kansas 4-H Camp at Rock Springs is expanding 

to involve more opportunities for youth. Start-

ing in 2022, 4-H Camp will be open to all youth 

ages 8-18 with both three-night and six-night 

options.  

Youth can register for any session of  interest; 

the historical camp groupings are discontinued. 

4-H membership is not required to attend. Reg-

istration and payment will take place directly 

with Rock Springs Ranch at rocksprings-

ranch4hcamp.org. It is recommended to register 

early, as camp sessions will fill on a first-come-

first-serve basis.  

There will continue to be opportunities to earn a financial scholarship through our 4-H 

Development Fund. You can more information the Development Fund by going to 

our website under Awards and Scholarships.  

https://www.kansas4-h.org/events-activities/conferences-events/kansas-youth-leadership-forum/index.html
https://www.kansas4-h.org/events-activities/conferences-events/kansas-youth-leadership-forum/index.html


 

K-State Research and Extension, Harvey Co. 

P.O. Box 583  Newton, KS. 67114-0583 

316-284-6930   

  

http://www.harvey.ksu.edu 

 

Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and   Cooperative Extension Service.  

K-State, County Extension Councils, Extension Districts, and U.S. Department of Agriculture Cooperating. K-State Re-

search and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer.   K-State Research & Extension, Harvey County, 

is committed to making its services, activities, and program accessible to all participants. If you have special require-

ments due to a physical, vision or hearing disability, please contact Anne Pitts at 316-284-6930. 

 

November 4th at 7:00 pm  Ambassador Meeting, 4-H Building  

November 13th at 10:00 am  4-H Achievement Brunch, Salem United Methodist Church  

November 20thñ21st  KYLF, Rock Springs 4-H Center  

December 9th at 7:00 pm Ambassador Meeting, 4-H Building  

December 16th at 6:00 pm 4-H Council Meeting, TheBarn 

January 1st  4-H Enrollment Due for returning 4-Hers  

March 26th  Spring Beef Show  

August 4thñ8th  Harvey County Fair  
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